Sciences Po
Energy Review

Applications now open!

With the new term officially underway in Saint-Germain-des-Prés, we are now recruiting new board
members for the Sciences Po Energy Review. Do you want to advance the energy debate, on the
Sciences Po campus and beyond? Do you have a passion for energy, curiosity, and attention to
detail? Then we'd encourage you to apply.
As a board member, you will:

 Shape the editorial direction of our upcoming issues.

 Help us ensure the highest academic quality.

e Develop our strategy and outreach efforts.
Interested? We encourage you to complete the Google Form by 10th of October.
We're looking forward to receiving your application!
Kind regards,

Sciences Po Energy Review Editorial Board

PS! Follow us on Linkedin to get all the latest updates about upcoming calls and events.

About us: The Review is a graduate student-led publication to advance dialogue about energy,
employing a social scientific approach. The publication seeks to strengthen existing debates and
research about energy at Sciences Po and beyond, and welcomes submissions from all around the
world. The Sciences Po Energy Review is hosted by the European Chair for Sustainable Development
and Climate Transition.

Recent work: Recent work: If you would like to know more about the review, the previous two issues
can be found here and here. The call for the special issue on EU-Canada energy transitions can be
found here. Stay tuned for issue number three coming out soon!



https://forms.gle/aWGPTsfxzCHcujak9
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sciences-po-energy-review/
https://www.sciencespo-alumni.fr/medias/editor/oneshot-images/1874756075669782ce06727.pdf
https://www.sciencespo.fr/psia/chair-sustainable-development/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/sciencespo-energy-review-2-financing-global-energy-transitions.pdf
https://www.sciencespo.fr/psia/chair-sustainable-development/2025/06/02/call-for-submissions-to-the-sciences-po-energy-review-issue-no-3/

